Jessie Beck Elementary School

Parent Faculty Association – General Meeting

8:15 a.m. September 23, 2014
Library
Call to Order

Meeting called to order by Scott Callahan at 8:22 a.m.

Attendance

Board Members: Scott Callahan, Kelly Rotter,  Jenny Kanekoa, Jill Rogers, Lanny Hershenow, Marilyn Harper, Diana York, Ruth Williams, Francine Norton
General Members:  Julie Callahan, Katie Nash, Ryan Brock, Cathy Lowden, Dana Hardt, Faith Osgard, Amanda Stachlewitz, Jolene Hamilton, Alissa Turner, Sara Zeller, Desiree Bowlen
Approval of the Minutes
1st  Julie Callahan  2nd Fran Norton

Reports:

Principal’s Report
-Construction is moving ahead on the mobile unit.  It will be located behind “B” wing and is scheduled to arrive October 6th.

-The school ratings are coming out and we were rated a 4 star school.  The goal is to be a 5 star school. The plan is to work on family involvement. 
 Teachers’ Report

-Happy to have the computer lab back after testing.

President’s Report
-Sign-ups for PFA are going really well this year.

-All our committee chairs have been filled this year.

-Faith Osgard and Amanda Stachlewitz have agreed to co-chair the Science Fair.

 Treasurer’s Report-SEE HANDOUT

Review and vote on 2014/2015 proposed budget

-We have $35,588 in the bank right now. 

-The Port-of-Subs coupon books have brought in about $800 so far this year.  Quite a bit more than last year.

-It was suggested to break mileage club and PE into two lines in the budget with $750 going to PE and $250 to mileage club.

-We need to add a $1000 donation from a 6th grade parent.

-$500 was added to science supplies. 

-It was suggested to reduce art revenue from $48k to $45k.

-It was suggested to add the ending cash balance into the playground equipment line item.

-It was suggested to add $400 for iPad apps. 

Motion to approve the budget

1st:Julie
Callahan
2nd Faith Osgard

All approved

Committee Reports
Old Business
New Business

Motion to Adjourn
Meeting adjourned at 9:03 a.m.
Next General Meeting 

November 25, 2014
